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Kane County Division of Transportation is conducting a Virtual Public Information Meeting concerning the RANDALL ROAD
AT HOPPS ROAD Phase | Engineering Study. Your input is valuable and it is our commitment throughout this study to include
stakeholders, such as yourself, in this process. The purpose of the Public Information Meeting is to present the Preferred
Alternative and seek public comment on the proposed roadway improvements within the study area.

To be included in the meeting record, please send comments by August 16, 2022.

Please submit comments either via to the address below or scan and email to mmcghee@chbbel.com

Melissa McGhee, PE
CHRISTOPHER B. BURKE ENGINEERING, LTD.
9575 W. Higgins Rd., Ste. 600 | Rosemont IL 60018
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